
05/13/20 
 
As of today, 05/13/2020 the fields at the Weston Public Schools are open to the public for 
usage.  The following rules are to be complied with while using the fields: 
 

- Social Distancing must be followed at all times! Maintain a minimum distance of 6 feet 
from others 

- No competitive sports of any kind are are currently allowed 
- No passing of balls or other object are permitted between individuals 
- No groups of more than 5 people are to congregate on the fields. Please continue to 

wear a face mask while standing and speaking with others 
- Gloves and masks are required while on the stands 
- All PPE and other garbage should be properly disposed of in the garbage receptacles 

provided 
- All other rules pertaining to field usage as established by Weston Public Schools remain 

in effect 
- Playgrounds remain closed 
- Courts remain closed 

 
 

We will continue to evaluate the need to maintain closures of our other facilities in cooperation 
with our partners in public health.  As locations open will post the status changes and rules 
accordingly. 
 
Barring any significant setbacks, we will be opening Morehouse and Bisceglie parks on 
Wednesday 05/20/2020. 
 
It is all of our responsibility to comply with the safety rules in place in order to maintain an open 
status for the facilities.  Please note that unsafe behavior and violations of the rules in place 
may result in subsequent closures.  
 


